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24 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at our school and for your time reading 
this letter and the supporting documents. I do hope you find them informative. 

The role of Headteacher has become available due to the departure of our highly respected 
Headteacher who with her team has raised the standards and quality of provision at our school 
since her appointment. 

The Governing Body now seeks to appoint an approachable leader who is dynamic, aspirational 
and ambitious. The successful candidate will have the energy, enthusiasm and vision to develop 
our school, with a commitment to further raising standards. 

This role is a challenging and exciting professional opportunity in a large popular school. Our 
school is well supported by our parents, our committed Governors, the church and the wider 
community. 

Our vision is to become an ‘outstanding’ school in all aspects of provision for our children. If you 
believe that you are that special person to work with us in attaining our aspirations, then I look 
forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kevin Cooper 

Kevin Cooper 
Chair of Governors 
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